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Memorandum of Understanding
Revising Article 6.2
August 17, 2023

This Memorandum of Understanding addresses the variance in the 2023 - 2024 school calendar from Article 6.2.

Article 6.2 states

On the ten scheduled Late Start Professional Development days, teachers shall begin work 30 minutes before
the normal start of the school day for students and participate in the planned professional development

activities.
This memorandum of understanding revises Article 6.2 as follows:

On the ten scheduled early-release Professional Development days, teachers will participate in the planned
professional development and end their day 15 minutes after the regularly scheduled end of the student day.

This Memorandum of Understanding is for only the 2023 — 2024 school year, expiring on June 30, 2024.

On this day, Thursday, August 17, 2023

For the Mont Vernon School Board, For the Mont Vernon Education Association,

Peter Eckoff, Chair Charline Brown, Co-President

Maggie Holm, Co-President
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